
 

 

 

 

  General Maintenance 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT DUE TO A GENERAL MAINTENANCE ON MNS SERVERS, THE FOLLOWING SERVICES 

WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE ON THE DATES/TIMES MENTIONED BELOW: 

SUNDAY 07-JULY-2024 FROM 00:30 TO 02:30. 

 

SYSTEMS & SITES AFFECTED: 

 

https://cnpmns.mu 

https://portalmns.mu 

WE APOLOGISE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED 

 

 

 


